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The opportunity to provide testimony on behalf of a bill that will directly help our small 

business is a welcomed relief. Our business is trying to hold on and survive with a 

dramatic increase in wages just to keep people employed and to show up. This tax 

relief will greatly help small businesses. Thank you for considering.  


